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18th November 2013 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

SCOPING OPINION: PROPOSED SECTION 36: BACHAN BURN WIND FARM - NEAR 

DUNOON 

 

Thank you for your e-mail of 15th November.  We confirm that the developer has provided us 

with the Scoping Report. 

 

The Argyll District Salmon Fishery Board is content that fisheries issues will be adequately 

addressed in the EIA.  The Argyll Fisheries Trust has conducted fisheries surveys in the 

proposed development area, and the Argyll DSFB is satisfied as to the scope and quality of 

the surveys. 

 

The remaining main issue we look forward to seeing in the EIA is the location and design of 

all stream crossings, as poorly designed stream crossings have the potential to have the 

greatest impact on fish and fish habitats in a wind farm develoment.   

 

We look forward to receiving the EIA in due course. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Craig MacIntyre 

Clerk to the Board 


